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Monday 20th September  2021 

 

 

Please keep this letter for future reference 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

3RS visit to Sarehole Museum  

 

To support the children in their thematic sessions, we have booked a visit to Sarehole Museum on 

Thursday 4th November so that the children can learn about how society advanced during prehistoric 

Britain. This trip is very beneficial to your child’s learning this term so we would like all the children to 

attend.   

 

The children will be participating in a workshop which takes part in two sessions. During the first session, 

the children will learn about the Stone Age to Bronze Age, will handle genuine prehistoric artefacts, build 

shelters and explore a real Bronze Age in the local woodland. The second session will focus on Stone Age 

art. The children will explore prehistoric art and discover how and why art pieces were created. Children 

will then make their own paintbrushes before creating their own artwork.  

 

We will be travelling by coach to the museum leaving at 9.15am to return by 3pm.Children should arrive 

at school at the normal time. Please provide your child with a packed lunch to take along. This should be 

in a named bag that can be disposed of after lunch (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles). If your child is 

entitled to Free School Meals, the school kitchen will provide a packed lunch for them.  

 

All children should wear their own clothes (which they do not mind getting dirty), including a waterproof 

coat, sensible shoes, a sunhat/sun cream (weather dependent) and will not need any spending money.  

 

The full cost of the visit is £17.84 per child. If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please 

make full payment on Parent Pay by 9am on Friday 22nd October 2021.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Sutton and Miss Schweiser  

Year 3 teachers  

 

 

 
                                                           Email: enquiry@northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

Website: www.northfieldmanoracademy.org.uk 

 

 

 

 
                                                                            


